
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE  

 

PLANNING BOARD  

 

OF THE VILLAGE OF NISSEQUOGUE  

 

Tuesday September 6, 2022 

 

7:00 p.m. 

 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE GEORGAKOPOULOS APPLICATION, 3 SWAN 

PLACE, NISSEQUOGUE  

HAS BEEN ADJOURNED TO MONDAY, OCTOBER 3, 2022, at 7:00 PM. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR KIND UNDERSTANDING. 


